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The Honorable Bob Ferguson






March 8, 2010
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E
Dear Councilmember Ferguson:

I am pleased to present a motion for the County Council’s approval confirming John F. Starbard as Director of the Department of Development and Environmental Services.  The confirmation package will be transmitted to the council upon the completion of the required background checks.

Mr. Starbard has extensive experience in local government which includes an outstanding background in administration and intergovernmental relations.  He began his career as an intern with the City of Bellevue and received a series of promotions to increasingly more demanding and responsible positions.  In 1990, he was with Kushlan and Associates assisting local governments in a variety of undertakings, including the difficult process of incorporations of new cities.  For five years he served as the first City Manager of Maple Valley, Washington.  During that period he successfully led the establishment of all city functions and processes.  Most recently, he has served as the Manager of the City of Newcastle since 2004.  Throughout his career, he has been highly successful in bringing divergent interests together in a consensus building, problem-solving manner to advance the interests of the citizens he has served.

It is my great pleasure to request the confirmation of Mr. John F. Starbard as Director of the Department of Development and Environmental Services by the King County Council.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosure
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King County Councilmembers



ATTN:  Tom Bristow, Chief of Staff


              Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council  

Fred Jarrett, Deputy County Executive

Rhonda Berry, Assistant Deputy County Executive
